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Letter to Families to Turn in CRS Rice Bowls
Adapt and send this letter to families to remind                                               them to turn in their CRS Rice Bowls.


Dear Parents and Families,

Thank you for participating in CRS Rice Bowl this Lent.  

We hope that this program provided an enriching Lenten experience for your family!
 
[Choose from the following or suggest another collection process that works for your community.]

[If you want students to turn in the money in their CRS Rice Bowls:]
Please send your CRS Rice Bowls to school with your child on [insert date.]

[If you want families to convert their Rice Bowl gifts to a check for easier counting:]
Please count the money in your CRS Rice Bowl and write a check for the amount made out to the school. Be sure to write “CRS Rice Bowl” on the memo line of the check. Students should place the check in their CRS Rice Bowls and bring them to class on [insert date].  

[If you want families to turn in their Rice Bowl gifts on your community’s online fundraising page:]
Please count the money in your CRS Rice Bowl and give the amount online on our community fundraising page at [insert URL] by [insert date].  


Thank you for sharing your prayers and gifts with our sisters and brothers in need this Lent. Together, our school is making a difference in the lives of millions of people most in need.

Sincerely,



P.S.  All students who return their CRS Rice Bowls may have a dress-down day out-of-uniform on [insert date].
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